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Rep. Sanfelippo Applauds DOT Decision to Restart the I-94 East-West Corridor Project 
 

 

MADISON, Wis. – The Wisconsin Department of Transportation announced today that they will be restarting 

the I-94 East-West Corridor Project. Upon learning of this new development, Rep. Joe Sanfelippo, R-New 

Berlin, released the following statement: 

 

“I am extremely happy to learn that the DOT is restarting the East-West Project. I have been advocating 

tirelessly for the completion of this project for the last several years through legislation, budget amendments, 

editorials, and ongoing dialogue with both the Walker and Evers administrations. It has been an uphill battle at 

times. 

 

“Completing the East-West Project will ensure that the maximum potential of our infrastructure investments in 

the Marquette and Zoo Interchanges will be fully realized. 

 

“I would like to thank Secretary Thompson for understanding the statewide importance of this crucial stretch of 

highway for our agriculture, tourism, and manufacturing industries.” 

 

### 

 

The 15th Assembly District includes most of West Allis and the northern half of New Berlin. 
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